
Hi students of Jenny's 102 class! We are the coaches for Ellman's 102 class 
(Harry, Laura, and Piper), and as you've likely heard we are putting on 
workshops this semester to aid in your understanding of Java and data 
structures. 
 
What are Workshops? 
Workshops are 1-hour sessions where we go over sample problems that you 
might run into in tech interviews in the near future, and talk about how the things 
you're learning in this class are relevant as we go through how to solve them. 
 
When are Workshops? 
Below are the dates for the workshops this semester (remember that two 
workshops in the same week are repeats of one another so you can pick which 
one to go to).  
 
*Everything is at 7 P.M. in SP 105: 
 
Monday, 2/13 
Wednesday, 2/15 
 
Monday, 2/27 
Wednesday, 3/1 
 
Monday, 4/3 
Wednesday, 4/5 
 
Monday, 4/17 
Wednesday, 4/19 
 
Monday, 5/1 
Wednesday, 5/3 
 
For every unique workshop you attend (so, at most 5), you will receive an extra 
point towards your final grade at the end of the semester. We suggest going to 
see Jenny if you would like to ask about the details of the extra credit. 
 
Hope to see you all there! 
Harry, Laura, and Piper. 
 
P.S. If you have any questions feels free to email Piper at piyang@vassar.edu. 
 
	
  


